Republic of the Philippines
Office of the President
Philippine Sports Commission

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT FOR THE

SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS
Supply and Delivery of Cuztomized Corporate Giveaways for Public Communications Office

This NOTICE is hereby POSTPONING the scheduled Submission and
Opening of Bids on 01 April 2025 for the project, “Supply and Delivery of
Customized Corporate Giveaways for Public Communications Office” under
Bid Reference Number PSC-BAC-007-2025.

This postponement is being made in view of Proclamation No. 839 issued by
the Office of the President declaring Tuesday, 01 April 2025, a Regular
Holiday throughout the country in Observance of Eidul Fitr (Feast of
Ramadhan) and following the issued Notice of Postponement of Pre-Bid
Conference last 20 March 2025.

In view of the foregoing, a Supplemental Bid Bulletin for the new schedule of
the Submission and Opening of Bids shall be published thereafter.

For more information, you may contact the BAC Secretariat at
bac@psc.gov.ph.

Thank you.

DIR. PAULO F SCO C. TATAD
Chairperson, Bids ajpd Awards Committee
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